
 

               

Letter of thanks from FutureChina to the African Youth Movement 

 

Dear Mr. Otu， 

Thank you very much for writing the recommendation letter for us, and 

thanks for AYM’s support all the time! With the admiration of AYM's 

contribution to social progress in Africa and United Nations affairs, as well 

as its global influence, we will publicize AYM on our official media, so that 

Chinese youth can learn from your experience. In the context of China's 

deregulation of epidemic control, we believe that there are many 

opportunities for us to jointly launch public welfare activities and forums in 

2023. The development of Africa China friendship has always been the 

common vision of people in the two countries. It is hoped that we can 

become a link to pool the strength of the youth and together realize the 

progress of the international community and the common well-being of the 

global people. 

Yours sincerely， 

 

 

Kang Weiyang, President of FutureChina 

Cheng Ken, Secretary-general of FutureChina 

Jan, 3, 2023  

 

 

            

 


